PEMBROKE COLLEGE

1Lhth August 1962 OPEFORE:

Dear NMr. Tate,
Thank you for your letter dated 9th August 1962.

I have added the three names to our list. We can
certainly accommodate Mr. and Mrs. Bihler for the night of
11th September and we shall be happy to accommodate any o©dhers
on that night who are attending the previous conference at
Christ Church,

Thank you also for your letter of 10th. I have added the
name you give to our list.

Your%:fip rely,;
: LI 1 ‘
Depuby Bur@ar.

B.BE. Tate, Bad.,
Department of Spanish,
The University, Nottingham.




